THE STATE Department of Revenue

Of COMMISSIONER’S OFFICE
State Office Building

333 Willoughby Avenue, 11t Floor

ﬁ PO Box 110400
GOVERNOR BILL WALKER Juneau, Alaska 99811-0400
Main: 907.465.2300

Fax: 907.4465.2389

February 21, 2017

The Honorable Cathy Giessel
Alaska State Senator

Chair, Senate Resources Committee
State Capitol Room 427

Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Chair Giessel:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with a response to the question asked of the
Department of Revenue during the Senate Resources Committee hearing on February 1, 2017.
Please see the question in italics and our response immediately below the question.

1. Provide the committee with an estimate of the total costs for this board to date.
The Department of Revenue has roughly spent over $75,000 on the Oil & Gas
Competitiveness Review Board since its first meeting in October 2014. This amount is an

estimate of staff time, travel, services and commodities.

I hope you find this information to be useful. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have
further questions.

Sincerely,
g A
Randall Hoffbeck

Commissioner



